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7 August 2020 
 
 
Dear Mr Bramidge  
 
HARLOW LOCAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN EXAMINATION 
 
Further to my letter dated 3 August 2020 regarding the forthcoming amendments to the Use 
Classes Order, one further possibility the Council may wish to consider is to avoid further 
delay at this late stage in the local plan adoption process by postponing consideration of the 
UCO changes to a review of the plan.  This would not prevent the UCO changes coming into 
effect and would allow time for more thorough consideration of the ramifications of the 
changes to be taken into account before suitable policies are drawn up.  
 
Please advise if this is the Council’s preferred option.   
 
A copy of this letter should be put on the examination website for information purposes, but 
comments from other parties are not invited at this time.         
 
Yours sincerely 
 

David Reed 
 
INSPECTOR  


